
Balanceability Launch Event 

Thursday 11th May 

BPA Hall at 3:15pm 

What is Balanceability? 

It is a programme that we have invested in that will help to teach your child how to ride a 

bike safely. We begin using balance bikes (with no pedals) and will then move on to pedal 

bikes when the children are ready.  

For children who can already ride a bike, the focus will be on control and key aspects of 

road safety. 

We have trained Mrs Kilner and Mr Cameron to deliver this programme for us in school. If 

you would like to support the delivery of these sessions, please see Mrs Crow as soon as 

possible—we would appreciate your support with this. 

Come to the launch event 

and receive a free helmet 

for your child! 

These have been 

sponsored by Team Smith 

and our school PFA funds. 

Our aim is to support our 

children with learning to 

ride a bike safely with 

full control and road 

awareness. 

Come and hear more 

about this project! 


